
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 29, 2022 
 
To:  ILWU Longshore, Ship Clerk, Walking Boss/Foreman, and Watchmen Locals 
 
From:  Mario Perez, Director of Benefit Plans 
 
Subject: Tina Chow Retirement 
 
 
 
Tina Chow is retiring from the BPO. Her last day in the office will be July 29, 2022. We 
appreciate all Tina has done for our members and staff. We wish her a wonderful retirement. 
 
Please direct anything previously sent to Tina to my attention. 
 
 
 
 
cc: Area Welfare Directors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A copy of this memo can be downloaded at www.benefitplans.org  
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